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October’s Guiding Principle is…”Courage” 

From the Principal’s Desk…  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

The East Greenbush Central School District is committed to providing safe and secure learning 
environments for all of our students.  As part of our continuing efforts to prepare staff and students 
for all possible emergency situations, we regularly practice fire drills, shelter-in-place and lock-out 
and lockdown drills. This year we will also practice a school evacuation drill. This drill will prepare 
us for any circumstance which might require us to move all students and staff from Genet Elemen-
tary and bring them to another location. 
 
Our first School Evacuation Drill will take place on Thursday, October 12, 2017, at approxi-
mately 9:30 AM.  During the drill we will load all students by grade levels, with their teachers, onto 
District school buses and transport them to Howard L. Goff Middle School. Attendance will be tak-
en for all and the buses will park at Goff as attendance rosters are collected.  The buses will then 
depart Goff and return to Genet where students will disembark and continue with their school 
day.  During the Evacuation Drill there will be no pick up or drop off of students. 
 
Prior to the drill we will talk with students about the importance of remaining quiet and cooperative 
during this practice drill. In the event of a real emergency it would be important for us to be able to 
move quickly and safely and to be able to account for all of our children and staff members. 
Should you have any questions prior to October 12th, please feel free to contact me at school. 
Thank you for your support of our efforts. 
 

Best regards, 

         

 

Ana Yeomans 
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Genet Elementary School 

29 Englewood Avenue, East Greenbush, NY  12061 

(518) 207-2680       www.egcsd.org 
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Fire Prevention Week Safety Presen-

tations by the EGFD will take place 

on Tuesday, October 10, in the 

morning for all students. 

 

Columbus Day 

Monday, October 9th 

No School 

 

“Explore and Grow” 

Class #1 of four is on  

Wednesday, October 11 

3:15-4:15 PM.  

Please be sure to pick up your child at 

4:15 PM. 


